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Legal Notice 
Winchendon Conservation Commission 

Pursuant to the provisions of M.G.L. Chapter 131, Section 40, and the Town of Winchendon 
Wetlands Protection Bylaw, the Winchendon Conservation Commission will hold a public 
hearing on Thursday, December 10, 2020 at 6:15 pm to consider the Request for Determination 
of Applicability filed by Christian Dellogono of Keene, NH for proposed work within the 100-
foot Buffer Zone to Bordering Vegetated Wetlands at 140 Main St., Assessor's Map 4D4 Parcel 
44. The proposed work includes installation of a new septic system outside of the 50' wetland 
buffer. The hearing will be held remotely via www.zoom.com  or if it is safe to do so, in the 2'' 
Floor Auditorium of the Winchendon Town Hall, 109 Front Street. All interested persons • 
should plan to attend. Alternative translation and accommodations are available by advance 
request. 

Additional information is available by emailing amanugian@townofwinchendon.com. 

Why did I get this notice? 

We send this notice to comply with Massachusetts law and/or local regulations that 

require notice to applicants, abutters and other parties in interest of a pending land 

issue. 

If this is a notice of public hearing or project application you have the right to attend the 
hearing and participate. 

If you have questions please email Alison Manugian at 

amanugian@townofwinchendon.com  


